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MP MEETS WITH NEW PREMIER OF NORTHWEST TERRITORIES 
Bevington looks forward to positive working relationship with Premier Roland 

 
YELLOWKNIFE – Western Arctic MP Dennis Bevington met with Premier Floyd Roland and 
Deputy Premier Michael Miltenberger at the Legislative Assembly this morning. Bevington said 
the meeting was a great opportunity to start working with the new NWT government on key 
federal issues of concern to Northerners. 

 
“I was very pleased to see Premier Roland’s attitude towards working together on common 
goals and directions,” said Bevington.  
 
The politicians spoke about Bevington’s recent meeting with Indian and Northern Affairs Minister 
Chuck Strahl, in which major infrastructure priorities for the NWT were discussed, as well as 
other issues. 
 
“It was definitely a pleasure to meet with Mr. Roland and Mr. Miltenberger. I look forward to 
working with all Cabinet Ministers in their new portfolios in the future,” said Bevington. 
 

 
For more information, please contact:  
Tara Kearsey, Office of Dennis Bevington, MP, 867-669-8817 
 


